FROM TWIN CITY LAUNDRY TO WASH DRY FOLD CUSTOMERS:

In light of the positive Covid-19 test result that was announced today (March 15, 2020), Twin City Laundry will modify operations. Our plan is to stay open, with limitations, as long as we are able. State of WA required closures go into effect at 12:01am March 17, 2020. In order to keep our employees and customers as safe as possible, the following procedures will be implemented:

Wash Dry Fold Service:
Wash Dry Fold orders will be accepted BUT will not be handled until after clothing comes out of the washing machine. This means clothes will not be spot treated, pockets will not be checked, socks will not be separated or turned right side out, labels will not be read, and garments will not be separated by color or type. You should ensure that pockets are checked and emptied, socks are separated and turned, and that garments are separated by color if you choose to have them laundered separately. Orders will not be accepted in laundry baskets. Clothing should be brought to Twin City Laundry in plastic bags that are tied and labeled with name and phone number. Doors will be locked. An attendant will collect your bagged (plastic) laundry, respecting the 6' social distancing recommendation. A table will be placed at the door with a login sheet.  Items on the table and the table will be sterilized between customers. An attendant will call you to let you know the cost of your order. You may make payment by phone if paying with a card or you may pay with cash or card when you pick up. Payment can be put in an envelope that you will find on the table with your name on it. 

